
 New Donation Platform:
CharityEngine

We're excited to introduce CharityEngine, our new donation management platform.

This platform will provide our supporters with better tools to manage their giving

preferences and access their donation history.

We're committed to providing the best possible donor experience. Don't hesitate to

contact us if you have any questions or concerns. If you have any question or

concern, please contact our Executive Assistant, Betty Azori, at

betty@womensbuilding.org

 Ford's Global Caring Month Brings
Support to TWB!

During Ford’s Global Caring Month, we received a generous grant from Ford

Philanthropy. This grant allowed us to install a brand-new water bottle filling station,

drinking fountain, and janitorial sink—making our space more accessible and

sustainable.

On September 12th, we had the pleasure of welcoming five Ford employees who

volunteered their time to assemble hygiene kits and support our staff with various in-

house projects. We’re so grateful for their hard work and dedication!

If your organization is interested in volunteering with us, please contact our Executive

Assistant, Betty Azori, at betty@womensbuilding.org

 TWB Hosts Community Panel on
Abortion Access

On August 26th, in honor of International Safe Abortion Day, TWB proudly hosted

a powerful community panel focused on Abortion Access Through a Reproductive

Justice Lens.

Our goal was to create a welcoming space for community leaders and experts working

within the Latinx community to share their valuable insights on Reproductive

Rights. The discussion highlighted the critical role abortion plays in women’s health

across all ages, offering vital information and resources for accessing sexual and

reproductive health services.

Panelists addressed the ongoing challenges to safe and accessible abortion

care and shared actionable strategies to continue building support and care

for all in our community.

A heartfelt thank you to our esteemed panelists and our dedicated staff. We deeply
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appreciate everyone who joined us for this important event, as we continue

advocating for a future where reproductive health is accessible to all.

Welcome Gabi to the TWB
Team!

Many of you may recall the video we

shared with our subscribers, where

our CRR intern Gabriela Yee

reflected on her experiences

volunteering at TWB. We are thrilled

to announce that Gabi has officially

joined our team as a full-time

Resource Specialist!

We’re excited to have her continue

contributing to our mission, and you

can now reach her at

gabriela@womensbuilding.org.

Welcome aboard, Gabi!

Keep the Momentum Going!

Latinx Heritage Month isn't over, and

we still need your support!  Our

programs—spanning legal aid, job

support, housing, medical care, mental

health, and reproductive justice—are

driving inclusive social change in our

communities. Be part of this

transformative journey and donate

today!

SUPPORT NOW! 

 

More News . . .

Aging Your Way - Oct 9 - TWB This event celebrates thriving in the golden years with

expert insights on wellness, senior living, and technology, while fostering connections

among retirees and caregivers. + Info

District 9 Community Forum - Oct 16 - TWB Co-hosted by TWB, MEDA, the American

Indian Cultural District, and Calle 24! This is your chance to meet the candidates, share

your concerns, and discuss the needs of our Mission community. The forum is open to

all, so spread the word and be part of the conversation shaping our neighborhood's

future. + Info 

Litanies: A Ritual Reading for Audre Lorde - Oct 17 - TWB Commemorating the 50th

anniversary of Lorde's first poetry reading at the Women's Building, this live ritual

performance by Courtney Desiree Morris and Alexis Pauline Gumbs honors Black literary

ancestors through sound, movement, and audience participation. + Info

Storytelling for Immigrant Justice - Oct 23 - TWB This storytelling/listening session

hosted by Voice of Witness and TWB, we’ll center oral histories and stories from

immigrant and refugee community members, as well as share calls to actions to support

and stand in solidarity with our neighbors. + Info
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